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The Inside Scoop 

Today’s newsletter is heavily devoted to Year 5’s residential in Peat Rigg. The pupils were amazing! 
The instructors informed staff that our pupils were full of fun, enthusiasm and respect. It was a great 

experience for the children. I hope you all have a great Easter break! Mr Shenton 

 
Superheroes Dinner  

The catering team had 
a special Superheroes 
Dinner today. We were 
surprised by a visit 
from Wonder Woman 
and Spider-Man!  

 

Dodgeball County Finals 

What a day at the 
Primary School British 
Dodgeball Regional 
Finals! Our team played 
with determination, sportsmanship and real 
enthusiasm. The quality on show was 
outstanding with great throwing, dodging and 
teamwork on show. In the group stage, we 
performed amazingly well, winning 4 out of 5 
games.  
 
An incredible achievement after over 50 
schools entered, EBJS pupils finished third 
overall. We're all so proud of you guys!  
 

 

 

Litter Pickers in the Community 

East Boldon Juniors worked with children from 

a local nursery to litter pick, and being that we 

are big advocates in cleaning up our 

community, we jumped at the opportunity! 

Y5 Residential  

Year 5 pupils had a fantastic time at Peat Rigg 
in the North York Moors this week. We asked 
the children what they thought of the 
experience. Here are their top answers: 

1) We overcame fears; 
2) We achieved so much; 
3) We’ve made new friendships; 
4) We loved the food; 
5) The accommodation was amazing! 

There are so many wonderful photos on Y5’s 
Dojo page and a few on p2…  

Governors would like to invite our 
school families to a Meet and Greet 

Coffee Morning in school. This is your 
chance to come into school for a 
tea/coffee and talk to our school 

governors. You are all welcome to join 
us in school 9:00-9:30am on Monday 

29th April.  

Governors’              Corner 

 

The Governors would like to 
wish everyone a lovely break 
this holiday! We hope to see 

you at the Governors Meet and 
Greet event on the 29th April for 

a cuppa and a scone. 

http://www.eastboldonjuniors.co.uk/
mailto:office@eastboldonjuniors.co.uk
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Writers of the week 

Year 3 – Emily, Henry, Georgie & William 
 

Year 4 – Vinny, Lois & Connor 
 

Year 5 – Sophie & Oscar 
 

Year 6 – Lucia, Jude & Edie 
 

Stars of the week 

Year 3 – Amelie, Elijah, Conor & Alice 
 

Year 4 – Oliver, Heidi & Harry 
 
Year 5 – Iris, Ethan & all of Y5 
 

Year 6 – Charlie, Ava & Guy 
 

  
 

 
 

Child Safety Reminders: 
Parking  
Please drive slowly on North Lane and 
around the school gates. A few parents 
have expressed their concerns with 
the speed of vehicles. Thank you  
 
 
 
 

Term dates for your diary  
Please keep an eye on this section, 
as we regularly add events to the 
calendar (new dates in bold). 
 

Summer term: 
15th April – 24th May 

3rd June – 19th July 

 
29 Mar: Good Friday (School closed) 
 
Easter Break 1st – 12th April 
 
15 Apr: New term starts 
15 Apr: 4MT Bikeability 
16 Apr: 4TJ Bikeability 
17 Apr: 5SC @ The Word 
17 Apr: Y4 @ Jarrow Hall 
19 Apr: 5JM @ The Word 
22 Apr: Earth Day 
24 Apr: Y4 Swimming starts weekly 
29 Apr: Governors’ Meet and Greet 
2 May: Y5 STEM Event (RAF Wings) 
3 May: Cricket Engagement Day 
6 May: Bank Holiday (School closed) 
13 May: Y6 SATs Week 
22 May: 6SW @ The Word 
24 May: 6BJ @ The Word 
 
Half Term 27th – 30th May 
 
4 Jun: 6SW Library visit 
6 Jun: 6BJ Library visit 
 

 
Dogs 

Unfortunately, as much as we love 
our four-legged friends, we do not 

allow dogs on site (apart from 
guide dogs). 
 

 
 


